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Renewal of Collective Purchasing Agreement with 

Travellers Choice  
29 May 2018 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) today announced that it had renewed the Collective 

Purchasing Agreement between Helloworld Travel Services Pty Ltd and Travellers Choice Limited.  

The current five year arrangement was signed in 2013 and the new agreement will run from 1 July 

2018 through to 30 June 2023.  

Under the new agreement Travellers Choice has access to the commercial supply arrangements of 

Helloworld Travel Limited and will purchase the bulk of its travel products and services through 

these agreements. Travellers Choice has over 145 outlets across Australia. 

 In addition, Helloworld Travel and Travellers Choice also entered into a renewed five year 

agreement for Travellers Choice to use Helloworld’s ticket consolidation business, Air Tickets. 

Andrew Burnes, Helloworld Travel CEO said he was delighted to continue with the partnership 

between Helloworld Travel Limited and Travellers Choice Limited and he thanked Travellers Choice 

Limited Manager Director, Christian Hunter for his continued commitment to the partnership.  

Mr Hunter said the partnership with Helloworld Travel was extremely important to the Travellers 

Choice network throughout Australia and their members benefit significantly from having access to 

the commercial deals that Helloworld Travel offers through its supplier partnerships within 

Australia and globally. 

  “This partnership has been going since 2010 and we are delighted to extend it for a further five 

years to 2023 as we have seen how well it works for our Travellers Choice Limited business, for our 

members and our supplier partners” Mr Hunter said 

-ENDS- 

About Helloworld Travel Limited 

• Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution 
company, comprising retail travel networks, destination management services (inbound), air 
ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, corporate travel management services and 
online operations.  

• HLO has over 2000 staff located in Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, the USA, Asia, India and 
UK/Europe and over 2300 members of its travel agency networks in Australia and New 
Zealand. 

• Helloworld Travel is the proud naming rights partner of Volleyball Australia and the Helloworld 
Travel Volleyroos men’s and women’s national teams. 
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MEDIA CONTACT:   

Trudi Sheppard |Director of Communications |trudi.sheppard@helloworld.com.au |   03 9867 

9600 

 

INVESTOR CONTACT:    

Michael Burnett |Chief Financial Officer |Helloworld Travel Limited |03 9867 9600 
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